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6th May 2021 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As a whole school we have been celebrating Sir Captain Tom Moore’s 101st birthday 
and Year 3 made a plastic pollution rap from 100 words to honour this special date. 
 

                     
 
As a year group we have now decided to bake 100 delicious shortbread biscuits to 
sell at 20p each for his charity. We will bake the biscuits ready for sale throughout 
the day on Friday 7th May.  
 
Here is a list of ingredients that we are using to the bake the biscuits:  
 
plain flour 
caster sugar 
unsalted butter 
chocolate chips 
icing sugar 
food colouring 
 
Please send your child in with 20p on Friday if they would like to buy one of these 
special biscuits. Let’s help raise lots of money for this special charity. 
 
Thank you for all your support 
 
 
Year Three Team 
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